
School Newsletter 

Week commencing  

17th May 2024 

It has been a very busy week at Kingswood where we could not be more 

proud of the hard work, resilience and maturity at which Year 6 took their 

SATs. The rest of the school were brilliant at helping and supporting them. 

We have had a lovely end to the week celebrating Mental Health Awareness 

week, by focusing on our wellbeing strategies, ways to support our positive 

mental health, yoga sessions, as well as a live online interactive session with Fulham's 

premiership footballer Alex Iwobi. It has been a really positive day!  With only one week to 

go before the May 1/2 term, we're starting to look ahead to the final term of the academic 

year and all the super summer things planned. Have a lovely weekend,  

Mrs Sanchez Daviu, the Kingswood Team and Hattie 

Monday 20th 

Wrap Around Care (pre-booked only) 7.30am – 8.45am 
& 3.15 – 6.00pm  

No Clubs. 

 

Tuesday 21st 
Wrap Around Care (pre-booked only) 7.30am – 8.45am 
& 3.15 – 6.00pm  

Drawing Club. Year 3 - 6. 3.15pm to 4.15pm 

Film Club. Year 3 - 6. 3.15pm to 4.15pm 

Wednesday 22nd 
Wrap Around Care (pre-booked only) 7.30am – 8.45am 
& 3.15 – 6.00pm  Film Club. Year R - 2.  3.15pm to 4.15pm 

Thursday 23rd 

Wrap Around Care (pre-booked only) 7.30am – 8.45am 
& 3.15 – 6.00pm  Swimming Lessons:  If your child is going 

swimming, please provide your child with a 

packed lunch.  

Board Game Club. Year R - 2.  3.15pm to 4.15pm 

Cricket Club. Year R - 2.  3.15pm to 4.15pm 

Friday 24th 
Wrap Around Care (pre-booked only) 7.30am – 8.45am 

& 3.15 – 6.00pm  
Crusaders   3.15pm to 4.15pm 

 

What’s on this week 
20/5/2024 - 24/5/2024 

Gentle reminder: Now that the weather 

is warming up (hooray!) it’s time to take 

extra care for sun safety!  

Can you help FOKS? 
The team would really appreciate extra hands to help. FOKS do SO much for all our children and many hands make light work! 

You don’t have to make a huge commitment - could you give your name as a willing volunteer for planning and at events.  



Please support Emily in Maple Class if you can! 



Polite Request – Can we please ask that any payments being 

made to the school, by cash or cheque, be handed in to their 

class in an envelope with their 

name, class, amount of money & 

what it is for. There are 

envelopes available at reception.  

Facebook Group – we have set up a Facebook group for the 

school to keep everyone up to date with any 

information. Please do join. This is the link to join: 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?

id=61553692398004 

Make Up is NOT to be worn in the school for any 

year group.  It isn’t needed and is a distraction for the 
children to be considering cosmetics at a young age. There are 
many years ahead for make up in their lives! :o) 

Reminder: We are a no nut 
school due to children having 
allergies, these include Nutella 
bars. Thank you for your support.  

Parking - When dropping off 

or collecting your child please 

park considerately and 

ensure you are not 

obstructing drives, garages or 

access to roads.  Please be 

respectful of our 

neighbours.  We appreciate 

your support in this matter.   

Black Trainers - A gentle 

reminder that black trainers are 
the school uniform footwear 

and other colours are not to be 

worn. Many thanks. 

Mornings – The gates open at 8.30am and 

the school day starts at 8.45am. If your child 

isn’t in their classroom by 8.45 they might 

miss the morning register and will need to be 

signed in at reception. We know things 

happen on rare occasions but please do try 

to be earlier than later. Many thanks. 

Pro Soccer Academy * May Soccer Schools  

Gillingham | Wrotham | Lenham  

28th - 31st May 2024 

Pro Soccer Academy will be hosting our termly Soccer Schools across 3 venues this May.  

Throughout each day PSA will provide the platform for players to train & improve their game whilst participating in 

daily  games and challenges where players will have the chance to win daily prizes. Our Soccer School programme 

is not only focused on the players ability but also the importance of teamwork, sportsmanship & to develop their 

leadership skills through our unique PSA challenges & matches.  

If you need any wellbeing advice, 

guidance or support, please email 

wellbeing@aspire-kent.org.uk 

Website - www.kingswoodkentsch.co.uk                                                                         

School Telephone  - 01622 842674                                                        

Email - office@kingswoodkentsch.co.uk 

‘Up’ is ‘All Up’ please.           
For health & safety all 
children with long hair 
must have their hair t ied 
up and secure at all 
t imes when in school. 
This is a standard rule across most 
primary schools in the UK to reduce the 
risk of potential accidents. This means 
that all long hair must all be tied up and 
not just a section of the hair t ied up - ‘All 

Up’ please. Many thanks.  

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61553692398004
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61553692398004

